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20.08.2021 

 

NOTICE 

Due to the ongoing WBJEE counselling process in our college campus the normal student-
centric activities of the college will remain suspended on 21.08.2021 Saturday and 24.08.2021 
Tuesday. The current students and the passed out students including the students of the 2017 - 
2021 batch are therefore advised to come to college on and from 26.08.2021 Thursday for their 
requirements, if any.  
 

 

Dr. Smitadhi Ganguly 
          Principal in-Charge 


